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Hello Friends,

We hope this letter finds you well. We have been in a busy season and would like to

update you on what is happening in the ministry.  We finished the church

completely in March right as President Trump announced the shutdown of the US.

We have managed to keep our doors open since then and minister to those around

us. We have kept our pantry doors open as well. 

COVID-19 has brought its complications, but we have stayed healthy through it all

and pray you have as well. We hope to continue our outreach and are already

planning for our 2021 season. Below are some updated pictures of our church. 

CARL DUFF MINISTRIES
HOUSE OF HOPE

BUILDING A COMMUNITY OF FAITH:

Our ministry seeks to bring together the

community by giving hope. Hope turns

into concrete faith, which then is

unshakeable. Our brightest hope is in

Jesus Christ. 

We serve an amazing God who has

supplied every need we have had and is

faithful to every promise. 

Because we are coming into a cold
season, if you or anyone you know

would like to donate warm clothing,
such as hats, gloves, coats, and

scarves, we would appreciate this as
we see a lot of homeless and needy

families in our area.
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We have been blessed by the pantry's involvement with

the community and want to inform you of how we are

doing. 

We believe that showing the love of Jesus in every way

we can is important to reaching the lost. Without this

part of our outreach, I believe we would not have the

strong relationships with the community that we have

today.

This time has been uncertain, but we are certain that

God is doing something amazing in Sullivan, Missouri.

We have seen many come to the Lord and come out of

addiction. We have baptized many. We seek to do just as

Jesus did in Luke 10:19. "For the Son of man is come to

seek and to save that which was lost."

Again we want to thank you for your continued support

and prayers to the ministry. Please continue to pray for

us as we continue to go out into the streets of America.

God Bless,

Find us online:
carlduffministries.com

Facebook: 
Carl Duff Ministries House of

Hope
House of Hope Food Pantry

Food Pantry

  Our 3rd quarter (Jul-    

Sept) numbers:

3,525 households

Comprised of:

7,440 adults

3,127 children

Total Clients of:

10,567

Ways to Give

Visit our website and scroll to the

bottom and click DONATE

Text-To-Give: (855)-758-0418

Send a check payable to: 

Carl Duff Ministries 

235 N Clark St. Sullivan, Mo. 63080

Carl Duff


